MEMORANDUM

To: All members, Lancaster Chamber of Commerce

From: Dinah Muñoz

Date: 9/10/2013

Re: Run-off election

The run-off election for the mayor of Lancaster is scheduled for September 31st. The Chamber of Commerce is encouraging each registered voter to go to the polls and participate in one of our most valuable rights—the right to vote.

Please make your plans now to vote between 7 a.m. and 7 p.m. I also urge you to use your influence to encourage your friends, neighbors, and fellow workers to vote. Following are the precinct voting locations:

- 1. G. W. Carter Elementary School
- 2. Kennedy Middle School
- 3. Lancaster High School

Your individual involvement in this election can affect your future as well as the future of Lancaster. Thanks for your participation.

Your Name Here

CS151-??

File Name Here